
December 3, 1963 
A3 

Mr. and Mrs. William Baumgartner 
515 Byran 
Plymouth, Michigan 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Baumgartner: 

The Dallas Police Department will be glad to forward 
to Mrs. J. D. Tippit and to Mrs. Lee Harvey Oswald 
any funds received designated for them. 

You may send your contribution to either family to 
the Dallas Police Department, Dallas, Texas, and we 
will be happy to see that they are forwarded. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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